
 
 

 

28 May 2010 
 
 
Dear Members of the Licensing Sub-Committee A, 
 
 
RE:  Licensing Sub-Committee A on Monday 7th June 2010 at 19:00 hrs – 
Queens Wood Lodge, 42 Muswell Hill Road, London N10 3JP   
 
 
Please find attached additional documents in relation to the Queens Wood Lodge Application 
for the Licensing Sub-Committee that you are due to attend on Monday 7th June 2010 at 
19:00 hrs. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Natalie Cole 
 
5. QUEENS WOOD LODGE, 42 MUSWELL HILL ROAD, LONDON N10 3JP  (PAGES 

1 - 4)  
 
 To consider an application to allow provision of Regulated Entertainment, Supply of 

Alcohol and Provision of Late Night Refreshment at the above premises. 
 

 
 
Ken Pryor 
Deputy Head of Local Democracy &  
Member Services, 5th Floor 
River Park House  
225 High Road  
Wood Green  
London N22 8HQ 

Natalie Cole 
Principal Committee Coordinator 
(Non Cabinet Committee)  
Tel: 020-8489 2919 
Fax: 020-8489 2660 
Email: Natalie.cole@haringey.gov.uk 
 

  
Matter being dealt with  by 

Natalie Cole 

  
Telephone Number 

 
020 8489 2919 

 
 

Fax  020 8489 2660 

 Email address Natalie.Cole@haringey.gov.uk 
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 Friday, 28 May 2010 
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